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1) Homecoming week went well.  Each grade level selected their own games for 
all middle school homerooms to participate in.  They ended the activities 
with the eighth grade homerooms teaching the interlude to the entire middle 
school .  Mr. Huff videotaped it and posted it in the website. 

 
2) MAP testing started Oct. 1-5, make-ups are finishing up this week.  A huge 

thanks to Mary Frese, Jeremiah Cantu, Diane Sumner, Dixie Zeien, Nancy 
Willadsen, Joanne Wickham, Linda Hugh, & Sue Christensen for assisting. 

 
3) Kristie Brincks, Jason Kesten, Matt Schult have received special education 

training through our AEA.   Jason Kesten will also receive CPI training next 
week. 

 
4) KWIK Star Scrip Gift Card program started on Oct 1st.  There is a two-week 

kick off period, so we can get a feel for what we have to order in cards 
initially.  Cards will then be available in the office to purchase.  Every 
Thursday, students will be able to bring in order forms and get more cards.  I 
have had several positive phone calls from the community. 

 
5) I received a lot of helpful feedback from my first parent advisory meeting.  

Some topics mentioned were:  snack cart option for athletes after school, 
technology integration, and one lunch account per family. 

 
6) We are going to scheduled conferences versus the conferences in the 

gymnasium for our fall conferences.  We will work with the elementary when 
scheduling those.   

 
 


